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LIME CLASS 

This month, we have continued to work towards our curricular goals, on top of 

this we have had a Christmas theme within our learning such as matching 

numbers to the correct cracker. We enjoyed our trip to Keydells Nursery to 

visit their Woodland walk and a trip on the school mini bus and have all loved 

exploring some of our new resources four our classroom, even the boxes! 


